Handbell Ringers

Handbell Ringers have been meeting regularly again and working hard towards a concert at Easter. Unfortunately this had to be cancelled due to the illness of a member, not Covid, but we are booked to play during the Jubilee celebrations, and hope to rearrange our concert when all Ringers are available. We are pleased that several new members have joined us.
